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INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY  

In the past, inclement weather has necessitated the closing of the church and we have developed the following 
procedures. We support individual decisions about personal safety, even if events are held during inclement 
weather.  

1. On Sundays it is up to the service leader or the Board President to decide by 7:00 a.m. whether or not to 
cancel services or lead from home. If it is determined services will be led from home or canceled, the 
service leader or Board President will let the congregation know.  

2. For Sunday closings the Church Administrator will notify WKMG tv (News 6), send out emails you’re 
Your UU Church@uudeland.org, change the telephone message on the church phone as well as post the 
closing on our uudeland.org website and uudeland Facebook group.  

Committee/Team Chairs or leaders of church groups who have a meeting or event planned are responsible for 
deciding whether or not to conduct their business at the church in the event of inclement weather. The chair or 
leader is responsible for notifying participants of their decision to cancel.  

  


